
 
 
 
 
School of Business & Creative Industries 
BA (Hons) Performance (2025/26) 
  
Thank you for your interest in and application for the Performance programme that commences in 
September 2025. 
 
Further to your application to the School of Business & Creative Industries, we have pleasure in 
inviting you to attend a workshop interview. 
 
Please refer to UCAS track with your date and time. You have the option to either accept, decline or 
request an alternative time slot. Please note that if you choose to decline your slot, your application 
will be rejected and you will no longer be eligible for this programme. If you request an alternative 
time slot and where possible another will be communicated to you again via UCAS Track.  
 
During your workshop you will be expected to participate in group sessions to show your 
understanding of performance. The workshop will consist of an introductory talk, discussions with 
members of the programme team, and workshop activities.  
 
The whole process will take no longer than two hours.  
 
Decisions  
 
Decisions will be not be conveyed to you on the day but you will be contacted through UCAS 
following your interview. We aim to do this as quickly as possible to enable you to make decisions on 
your choices in as much time as possible.  
 

For information on travelling to our Ayr Campus - Travelling to Ayr Campus | UWS | University 

of the West of Scotland 

 
 
We look forward to meeting you at the workshop.  
 
 

Dr James Layton  
 
Senior Lecturer in Performance 
Programme Leader, BA (Hons) Performance 
Arts & Media Division 
School of Business and Creative Industries  
University of the West of Scotland   
 
James.Layton@uws.ac.uk  

https://www.uws.ac.uk/university-life/campuses/ayr-campus/travelling-to-ayr-campus/
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